
 
 
 
 

CHURCH OFFICE 
 

42490 Garfield Road, Suite 208 
Clinton Township, Michigan  48038 

 

     Email:  stsharbelmichigan@gmail.com 

    Website:   www.stsharbelmichigan.com 

      Church Office:  [586] 826-9688 

 PASTOR 

Chorbishop Alfred Badawi 

SUBDEACON 

 Michael Magyar 

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 

Dianne Bartolomeo 
 
 

DIVINE LITURGY  

SATURDAY:  4:00 PM  

SUNDAY:  9:30 AM  & 11:30 AM  
 

 

FIRST SATURDAY DEVOTION &  PRAYERS 
1st Saturday:   3:30  PM  

 

 

FAMILY OF SAINT SHARBEL HEALING PRAYERS 

22nd Day of Every Month 
 

Weekday - Liturgy and Benediction 7 PM 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Available Before Weekend Liturgies 

St. Sharbel Maronite Catholic Church  

Clinton Township, Michigan  

FOURTH SUNDAY OF PENTECOST - JUNE 10, 2018 
 

READING  1 Corinthians 2:11-16   GOSPEL  Luke 10:21-24 

LITURGIES CELEBRATED AT  

SAINT SHARBEL MARONITE CATHOLIC CHURCH  

43888 Hayes Road  
Clinton Township, MI 48038 

 

May God give you the  

Spirit 
Of Wisdom  

& Revelation  

in the knowledge of Him! 
 

-Ephesians 1:17 



SATURDAY,  JUNE 9TH  
 ST. SHARBEL CHURCH 
  4:00 PM— 2018 Graduates, by Pastor 
  4:00 PM— George & Fouad Sahadi Birthday Remembrance, by Family 
  4:00 PM— Michael S. Michael  2 Year Remembrance, by Family 
  4:00 PM— Marlene Francis 4 Year Remembrance, by Husband, Fred 
  4:00 PM— Sadie Hazel Anniversary Remembrance, by Great Grandchildren 
  4:00 PM— Victoria Asmar, by Mary Medley and Family 
 

 

SUNDAY,  JUNE 10TH 
 ST. SHARBEL CHURCH 
    9:30 AM— 2018 Graduates, by Pastor 
    9:30 AM— Maureen Naseef 13 Year Remembrance, by Husband,  
                        Gary Naseef 
    9:30 AM— Gerald and Michael Tracy, by Friend, Gary Naseef 
    9:30 AM— Anthony Joseph, by Mary Medley and Family 
    9:30 AM— Deceased Members of the Crispin, Shaker and  
                        Abraham Families, by Joe & Terry Shaker 
 
 

  11:30 AM— 2018 Graduates, by Pastor 
  11:30 AM— Basil Pio, by Wife, Anne and Children, Linda and Joseph 
  11:30 AM— Sister Marie Sader, by the Sfeir and Chamoun Families 
  11:30 AM— Moubarak Yammine, by Violette Haouilo and Family 
  11:30 AM— Faeeda Yousif Elias 1 Year Remembrance, by Family 
  11:30 AM— Steve Garmo 4 Year Remembrance, by Wife, Vilda Garmo  
                        and Family 
 
 
 
 

 

TUESDAY,  JUNE 12TH 
 ST. SHARBEL CHURCH 
    9:30 AM— Backos Joseph, by Mary Medley and Family 
 
 

 

 

WEDNESDAY,  JUNE 13TH 
 ST. SHARBEL CHURCH  
    9:30 AM— Betty Shaker, by Family 
 
 

THURSDAY, JUNE 14TH 
 ST. SHARBEL CHURCH  
    9:30 AM— Anthony Joseph, by Mary Medley and Family 
 
 
 

SATURDAY,  JUNE 16TH  
 ST. SHARBEL CHURCH 
  4:00 PM— All Living and Deceased Fathers, by Pastor 
  4:00 PM— Sherry Tamer Myers Birthday Remembrance, by Sister,  
                     Valerie Menassa and Family 
  4:00 PM— Stella Pugliese, by Fouad & Rose Ann Hebeka  
 
 

 

SUNDAY,  JUNE 17TH 
 FATHER’S DAY 
 ST. SHARBEL CHURCH 
    9:30 AM— All Living and Deceased Fathers, by Pastor 
    9:30 AM— Nabeeha (Peters) Edwards 22 Year Remembrance, by  
                        Mickey & Julie Thomas 
    9:30 AM— Mary Weber Birthday Remembrance, by Husband, 
                        Bob Weber and Family 
 
 

  11:30 AM— All Living and Deceased Fathers, by Pastor 
  11:30 AM— Moubarak Yammine, by Family and Friends of Saint Sharbel  
  11:30 AM— Joseph Shaker Father’s Day Remembrance, by Pastor 
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READERS FOR: 

SATURDAY, JUNE 9TH     4:00 PM 
      Amanda Peters 
                         

READERS FOR: 

SUNDAY, JUNE 10TH      9:30 AM 
      Rita Nader 
          

SUNDAY, JUNE 10TH      11:30 AM 
      Sarah Ashkar  - English 
                   Samia Deban - Arabic  
 

READERS FOR: 

SATURDAY, JUNE 16TH     4:00 PM 
      Anthony Peters 
                         

READERS FOR: 

SUNDAY, JUNE 17TH      9:30 AM 
      Ed O’Brien 
          

SUNDAY, JUNE 17TH      11:30 AM 
      George Habbouche  - English 
                   Dany Khourieh - Arabic  

 

WEEKLY COLLECTION  
 

June 3, 2018  
 

$6,046.00           
          

May God bless you in return for your generosity  

and support of your parish!                  

NEW MASS SCHEDULE!  

We are pleased to announce a new weekday 

Mass schedule! 
 

Liturgies will now be celebrated in the Chapel 

every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday at 

9:30 AM.   
 

Please check the bulletin in case of any       

conflict of scheduling or cancellations. 
 

Thank you!  
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NAMING OPPORTUNITIES 

NEW CHURCH  

    

ALTAR LINENS - Blue 

DONATED 
 

ALTAR LINENS - White 

DONATED 
 

ALTAR LINENS – Purple 

DONATED  
 

ALTAR SERVER ROOM  

DONATED  
 

HOLY WATER FONTS 

DONATED  
 

MISSAL STAND 

DONATED  
 

ALTAR CRUCIFIX 

DONATED  
 

SANCTUARY BELLS 

DONATED  
 

INCENSE STAND 

DONATED 
 

INCENSE CENSER AND BOAT 

DONATED 
 

CHALICE #1 

DONATED  
 

CIBORIUM #1 

DONATED  
 

CHALICE #2 

DONATED  
 

INTINCTION SETS  

DONATED  
 

CRUETS AND TRAY SETS  

DONATED  
 

PROCESSIONAL CRUCIFIX 

DONATED 
 

ALTAR CANDLESTICKS #1 

DONATED  
    

HOLY WATER POT AND SPRINKLER 

DONATED 
 

FUNERAL PALL 

DONATED  
 

CHURCH PEWS 

DONATED - 46 
 

BIBLE COVER  

DONATED 
 

PIANO 

DONATED 
 

CHURCH ORGAN 

DONATED 
 

CHAPEL TABERNACLE 

DONATED 
 

 

 DONATED   AVAILABLE ITEMS 
 

HANDICAP SIGNS 
Donation: $125 each  

Need: 4 
 

RESERVED SIGNS 
Donation: $125 each  

Need: 4 
 

OVERFLOW BASKET 
Donation: $200 

Need: 1 
 

SANCTUARY TV’s 
Donation: $3000 each unit 

Need: 1 

DONATED - 1 
 

ELECTRONIC CHURCH SIGN 
Donation: $25,000  

Need: 1 
 

FURNITURE - ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 
Donation: $10,000  

 

Need: 1 
 

ALTAR LINENS - Green 
Donation: $1500 each set 

Need: 1 

DONATED - 1 

 

CORPUS 

DONATED  
 

MAIN DOOR ENTRANCE SIGN 

DONATED  
 

CLASSROOM FURNITURE 

DONATED  
 

PROCESSIONAL CANDLESTICKS 

DONATED  
 

COLLECTION BASKETS 

DONATED  
 

CIBORIUM #2 

DONATED 
 

ALTAR CANDLESTICKS #2 

DONATED  
 

STANDING SANCTUARY LAMP 

DONATED 
 

ALTAR SERVER ROBES  

DONATED  
 

TREE OF LIFE 

DONATED 
 

HANGING WOOD CROSS 

DONATED  
 

LITURGICAL VESTMENTS  

DONATED  
 

 ALTAR LINENS - Red 

DONATED 
 

ALTAR LINENS - Gold 

DONATED 
 
 

 

 

 DONATED  



 

CONGRATULATIONS!  

We Proudly Announce Our Graduates  
 

Maria Abu-Joudeh    graduated from Mt. Pleasant College with honors, Magna Cum Laude, earning two  

Bachelor Degrees in Communications and Public Relations.  Awni and Fadia Abu –Joudeh are the proud parents of Maria.   
 

Sarah Ashkar   graduated from Grosse Pointe South High School.  Sara will be attending Kenyon College in Ohio and will be 
majoring in Economics.  Raja and Claudia Ashkar are the proud parents of Sara.   
 

Joseph Alan Campbell   graduated from Wayne State University Law School. Joseph is now a Criminal Defense Attorney 

with Abdo Law in Clinton Township, MI.  Joseph and Donna Campbell are the proud parents of Joseph. 
 

Elian Daccache   graduated from Hazel Park High School.  Elian will be attending  the University of Michigan to study         
Pre-Law and Political Science.  Antoine and Luce Daccache  are the proud parents of Elian.   
 

Sabrina Hanna   graduated from Troy High School.  Sabrina will be attending Oakland University in the fall of 2018.              
Dr. Maha Zetouna is the proud parent of Sabrina.   
 

Christian Gabriel Hayek   graduated from Brother Rice High School.  Christian will be attending Michigan State University 
and will be majoring in Biomedical Engineering.  Michael and Claudia Hayek are the proud parents of Christian.  
 

John Michael Hayek   graduated from Oakland University with a Bachelor of Science Degree in Finance, Business Analytics.       
John will be attending Duke University Fuqua School of Business to pursue his Masters Degree in Quantitative Management.       
Michael and Claudia Hayek are the proud parents of John.  
 

Amanda Marie Jolet   graduated from Anchor Bay High School.  Amanda will be attending Oakland Community College in 
the fall.  Robert J. Jolet and Carrie Anne Henshaw are the proud parents of Amanda.  
 

Charbel Elie Karam   graduated from Dakota High School.  Charbel will be attending Wayne State University in the fall.   
Elie and Sana Karam  are the proud parents of Charbel.   
 

Antonio Malkoun  graduated from the University of Michigan with a undergrad in Pre-Med.  Antonio will be pursuing     
medical school next year.  Raphael and Sue Malkoun are the proud parents of Antonio. 
 

Sabrina Malkoun  graduated from Liggett School.  Sabrina will be attending Michigan State University to  pursue studies in 
Veterinary Medicine.  Raphael and Sue Malkoun are the proud parents of Sabrina. 
 

Gabriella Mary Menassa   graduated from Michigan State University with Honors.  Gabriella has accepted a position with 
JP Morgan Chase in Chicago, IL.  Dr. Roland and Valerie Menassa are the proud parents of Gabriella. 
 

Gianni Roland Menassa   graduated from Austin Catholic High School.  Gianni will attend Lawrence Technological         
University in the fall.  Dr. Roland and Valerie Menassa are the proud parents of Gianni. 
 

Alec Paul Naseef  graduated from Michigan State University with a Bachelor Degree in Criminal Justice.  Steven and Lori 
Naseef are the proud parents of Alec. 
 

Amanda Peters   graduated from the University of Michigan with a Bachelor of Science Degree in Movement Science with a 
concentration in Intraoperative Neuromonitoring.  Anthony and Janet Peters are the proud parents of Amanda. 
 

Joseph Pio   graduated from the University of Detroit Jesuit High School and Academy.  Joseph will be attending Oakland               
University to begin his studies in Computer Science and Engineering.  Anne Pio [and the late Basil Pio] are the proud parents of 
Joseph. 
 

Linda Pio   graduated from Manchester University - College of Pharmacy in Fort Wayne, Indiana with a Doctor of Pharmacy 
Degree.  Linda will begin a residency program this June in Grand Rapids, MI.  Anne Pio [and the late Basil Pio] are the proud                   
parents of  Linda. 
 

Shane Joseph Schreiber   graduated from De La Salle Collegiate  High School with honors Magna Cum Laude and Phi 

Beta Kappa.  Shane will be attending Wayne State University.  Roman and Sheila Millett are the proud parents of Shane.  
 

Angie Sfeir   graduated from Hazel Park High School.  Angie will be attending Macomb Community College to pursue                         

Biomedical Science studies.  Charbel and Yvette Sfire are the proud parents of Angie.  
 

Raneem Issa Sweidan   graduated from Wayne State University with a Bachelor of Science with a Major in Psychology.  Issa 

and Maysoon Sweidan are the proud parents of Raneem.   
 

Maurice Tohme   graduated from the International Academy of Macomb.  Maurice will be attending the University of Michigan 
this fall.  Elie and Marlene Tohme are the proud parents of Maurice. 
 



 
 

June 10             Masses for 2018 Graduates 

June 13             Dedication Weekend Meeting 7 PM Church Office 

June 22             Family of Saint Sharbel Prayers 
                          Mass 7 PM  &  Benediction 7:30 PM  
July 22              Feast of Saint Sharbel 

September 15   St. Sharbel Church Gala at Palazzo Grande 

September 16   St. Sharbel New Church Dedication Ceremony and  

                           Liturgy at 11:00 AM  

November 11    Subdeacon Mike Magyar Deaconate Ordination                        

             10:30 AM Liturgy with Bishop Zaidan 
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Dear Parishioners,  
Thank you to everyone who came to the closing month of the 
month of Mary on Wednesday, May 30th with the celebration of 
the Mass and a beautiful procession to various stations in honor 
of Mary while we prayed the Holy Rosary together as one family!    
I don’t know about you, but I am still in awe that we actually 
celebrated our first weekend liturgies in our new church on the 
first weekend of May 5/6th! 
Just imagine that on the official day of the Dedication and           
Consecration of the new church on Sunday, September 16th,      
the punch list will be finally completed!  Amazing!  
I would like to take this opportunity to especially thank            
Subdeacon Mike and Dianne, our parish secretary. It goes        
without saying, I would like to thank all of those who played a 
part in coordinating all of the weekend events:   
Our Choirs, Musicians, Ushers, Ladies Altar Society, Men’s 
Club, Knights of Columbus, those who helped to clean up the 
parish grounds: Elias Yammine, Elie Eid, and Richard & Maria 
Salloum.  
A huge thank you to Chuck Gemayel, the Chairman of the       
Building Committee, and all the Members. I would like also to 
thank Rachid El Aile, the Chairman of the Capital Campaign, and 
all the Committee Members for all they have done to help in    
getting get us to the actual first Liturgies in the new church. 
Thanks to Vito Fortuna and Elias Bassil for their daily help. 
These two guys are amazing in all they do to help St. Sharbel 
Church run smoothly.   
Together everyone put in an enormous amount of time, work and 
effort to make the new church a reality. Working together, “we 
did it!” It was a spectacular, major accomplishment!  
Thank you, thank you, thank you to all who have prayed and    
donated and to the awesome God who received and listened to 
our prayers! We have been blessed! We have much to celebrate 
and be thankful for at St. Sharbel Church. We are truly blessed.  

Sincerely yours in Christ, 
Chorbishop Alfred Badawi  

 
 
 
 

 

BAPTISM AND CHRISMATION 
 

Congratulations to  
Patrick and Christine Stroup 

on the Baptism of their Daughter,  
Gabrielle Rose Caltoum Stroup 

at St. Sharbel Church 
on Saturday, June 2, 2018 

by Chorbishop Alfred Badawi. 
 

Congratulations also to  
Allen and Mary Aboona 

on the Baptism of their Son,  
Santino Anton Aboona 

at St. Sharbel Church 
on Sunday, June 3, 2018 

by Chorbishop Alfred Badawi. 
 
 

May Gabrielle and Santino be steadfast in their faith  
and grow constantly in the Lord! 

 

ENGAGEMENT  
Congratulations to  

James Lovell and Christine Akroush  
on their engagement to be married!   

 

May God bless you as you prayerfully prepare 
for your life together in Christ! 

 

Please remember them and all our engaged couples  
in your prayers as they prepare for  
the Sacrament of Holy Matrimony!    

 

 
DEDICATION/GALA WEEKEND NEWS 

The next organizational meeting of 

the St. Sharbel Church Dedication 

Weekend Committee will be this 

Wednesday, June 13th at 7:00 PM 

in the Church Office on Garfield 

Rd.  

This is an important meeting and 

everyone is encouraged to attend.   

Hope to see you there! 

Tickets for the Gala are now on 

sale!  

Please see Abdou Deban, Nabil 

Fawaz, Eddie Safadi or Elias  

Yammine for tickets.   For more 

information, please call the Church 

Office.  Thank you!   

 
 

St. Sharbel Church, Clinton Twp. 

PASTOR’S CORNER  UPCOMING EVENTS / MEETINGS  

CONGRATULATIONS  

DEDICATION WEEKEND NEWS  




